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Church re-opening: 

1: As you enter the Church you will be met by a steward who will take you to your seat. For the moment you 

 will not be able to automatically go to your usual seat. Please sanitise your hands as you enter the Church. 

2: The use of face coverings is now mandatory. 

3: Social distance needs to be maintained at all times both inside and outside of the Church. 

4: Parish Newsletters will be only available at both exits of the Church. 

5: Holy Communion will be distributed after mass so people can proceed to the exit doors. 

6: Holy Communion can be received in the hands only. 

7: People who have attended mass outside of the Church may enter the Church to receive Holy Communion  

    at the end of Mass. 

Spiritual Communion  

My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. I love you above all things, and I desire 

to receive you in my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, please come spiritually 

into my heart. I embrace you now as if you were already there and I unite myself wholly to you. Never permit 

me to be separated from you. 

Amen. 

Bulletin Notices 

 

Western Care Association 

Western Care Association’s Annual Door to Door Collection is now going online during the month of 
September. To donate, please find us on Facebook “Western Care Association” or go to 
www.idonate.ie./wcadoor or find the links on our website www.westerncare.com. Any donation will be 
greatly appreciated. If you would like to donate in any other way, we would be delighted to hear from 
you, please contact Teresa Ward on 094 90 29174 or 087 246 7857 or email: tward@westerncare.com. 

Thank you for your support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 

Thank you. 

Free Living Well  Programme 

Next programme commencing on Tuesday 22nd of September from 10.30am-1pm, or Thursday the 1st 
of October from 7pm-9.30pm. If you are living with long term health condition you may be interested 
in doing the “Living Well” formally known as the ‘Self Care to Wellness Programme’. This is a six 
week programme delivered in 2.5 hour weekly sessions where you will learn new skills to manage your 

health condition on a day to day basis. You must register in advance as places are limited to 

10/12 participants. Please note you do not have to disclose your health condition on the pro-

gramme. Please contact Olga on 086 6078950 or email:olgamaguire@mayocil.ie  

Foundation in Counselling Course. 

This is a One-Year Part-Time course which will begin 8th October at 7pm until 10pm and will run for 
26 Thursday nights until 20th May 2021. There are also, two Saturdays from 10am to 5pm to attend. 
Some people complete the course as a first step to train as a counsellor, while others participate for their 
own self development or to assist them to cope better in their workplace or family life. The cost of 
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Lotto to be resumed. Date pending. 

Mass Intentions  

2nd  October: Friday      9.30am  

 7.00pm Michael (30th Anniversary) and Celia Walsh, Carnaglough.  

3rd October: Saturday  10.00am John O’Neill, his wife Agnes, son Padraig and daughter Mary. 

 8.00pm Michael Padden, his parents Eileen and John and deceased of 

the family.  

 

4th October: Sunday     

 

10.30am 

 

  

. 

Paddy and Mary Boyd and their son Cathal, Carracrum. 


